
GH3  Promotions  Announces
Television  Deal  With  ONE
World Sports
Nutley, NJ (September 8, 2016) – GH3 Promotions is pleased to
announce a multi-year deal with ONE World Sports, America’s
Network For Global Sports. The first show is scheduled for
Saturday, November 12 at 9:30 PM ET live from 2300 Arena in
Philadelphia

“We are incredibly pleased to announce this partnership with
ONE World Sports across all of its national platforms,”said
GH3 Promotions CEO Vito Mielnicki. “This series will help
create and grow new stars of boxing. With the diversity of
fighters  featured  thanks  to  our  relationships  with  many
different promoters, such as Victory Boxing Promotions, who
will  co-promote  the  first  show,  each  show  will  showcase
quality fighters and provide top-notch entertainment.”

“ONE World Sports is excited to debut live boxing on the
network with a multi-year agreement with GH3 Promotions that
will highlight both current and aspiring boxers on a national
platform,”  said  Todd  Myers,  Vice  President,  Programming,
Acquisitions & Development for ONE World Sports. “ONE World
Sports  continues  to  broaden  its  distribution  with  new
affiliations like DIRECTV & AT&T U-verse and evolving its
programming with more domestic based properties and marquee
sporting events from around the world.”

The main event on November 12th will feature undefeated and
WBA number-five ranked super bantamweight Adam Lopez (15-0-1,
7  KO’s)  in  a  ten  round  bout.  In  the  co-feature  fight
undefeated welterweight Ed Brown (18-0, 15 KO’s) of Chicago
will be in an eight-round bout.

Also seeing action will be exciting super middleweight Jerry
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Odom (14-2-1, 13 KO’s) taking on Philadelphia’s Taneal Goyco
(8-9-1,  3  KO’s).  Goyco  already  has  wins  over  Frankie
Fillippone (14-2-1), Dennis Hasson (16-2-1) and Devin Butcher
(5-0).

Junior welterweight Jaron Ennis (5-0, 5 KO’s) of Philadelphia
plus undefeated welterweight’s Arturo Trujillo (8-0, 5 KO’s)
of Easton, PA and Keenan Smith (9-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia
will also appear in this televised event.

ONE World Sports is available on some of the country’s biggest
cable providers which include DIRECTV, AT&T U-verse, Verizon
Fios, Charter, among others.

The series will be produced by Linacre Media.

About ONE World Sports

ONE  World  Sports  is  America’s  Network  for  Global  Sports,
serving sports fans across all platforms with marquee, live
and original, content from the U.S. and around the globe. With
multi-platform capabilities and superior production quality,
ONE World Sports is one of the fastest growing independent
sports  networks  available  throughout  the  United  States.
Available nationwide via broadband and to more than 43 million
households on cable, telco and satellite, ONE World Sports
delivers live and exclusive coverage of some of America’s most
popular sports played both in and outside the USA including
basketball, college football and ice hockey — plus sporting
events with the largest global followings like soccer, rugby
and cricket. ONE World Sports is distributed through DIRECTV,
U-verse,  Verizon  Fios,  Charter  Communications,  Sony
PlayStation  Vue,  Cablevision’s  Optimum  TV,  Frontier,
CenturyLink,  Mediacom  Communications,  Google  Fiber,
Suddenlink, RCN and a growing number of systems through the
NCTC. In addition, the network’s mobile app, Watch ONE World
Sports, features a live stream of

the  network  for  authenticated  subscribers  and  on-demand



content for all users. More information on ONE World Sports
and its availability in particular markets can be found at
www.oneworldsports.com or consumers can call their television
distributor. Watch ONE World Sports is available in the Apple
and the Google Play stores.

GH3 Promotions features Middleweight Antoine Douglas, Super
Middleweight’s Jerry Odom & Ronald Ellis, undefeated Super
Bantamweight  Adam  Lopez  as  well  as  Boxcino  2015  Jr.
Middleweight  Champion  John  Thompson,  Jr.,  undefeated
Welterweight’s  Kenneth  Sims  Jr.,  Jerrell  Harris,  Arturo
Trujillo & Keenan Smith, Heavyweight Ray Edwards, Lightweight
O’Shaquie Foster, Jr. Lightweight Bantamweight’s Brent Venagas
& LeRoy Davilla to the GH3 Promotions stable.


